
 

OCTOBER 

Friday 9th Virtual Harvest Assembly for the children in 
school hosted by JB Gill from JLS. 

Monday 12th-Friday 16th We will be collecting packaged/
dry food for our Harvest — all donations will be collected 
by the Women’s Refuge.  Donations must be in by Friday 
please. 

Wednesday 21st Halloween Dress Up Day bring a £2.00 
contribution for Rosegrove Community Neighbourhood 
Watch for community events. 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITY—carve a pumpkin and send your    
photos in by 2nd November to win the prize for best  
pumpkin!  

Wednesday 21st SCHOOL CLOSES FOR 
THE HOLIDAYS at normal time.              
We re-open on Monday 2nd November.  

 

 

NOVEMBER 

Friday 6th In honour of Remembrance Day, 
we will send poppy templates home for you 
to decorate and display in your windows.  We 
will make poppies to decorate school and  
local businesses. 

Friday 13th Children in Need—Joe Wicks 
Ultimate Feel Good Friday/Five to Thrive. 
Donations and Happy clothes on Friday. 

Weeks comm 16th Nov & 23rd Nov  

Parents’ Evening Telephone Calls — dates 
for call appointments to follow. 

Thursday 19th  Flu Vaccine p.m.  

Friday 20th  “Inside/Outside 
day” Supporting Mental 
Health /Anti-bullying.  Please 
send your child to school with 
their uniform inside/out! 

 

DECEMBER  

(Specific dates to be confirmed)  

Week commencing 7th Dec 

One day this week your child can wear 
their Christmas jumper in school.  We 
will also start selling Christmas raffle 
tickets and will be taking orders for our 
Christmas DVD’s. 

Week commencing 14th December 

Lots of exciting things will be happening 
in school this week! 

It will be virtual panto week.  (We will 
ask for a donation nearer the time.)  
Children will be watching a panto in 
their bubbles and will be able to come to 
school dressed up as a character.   

We will have our Christmas Lunch one 
day this week and the children will have 
a Christmas present hunt too. 

Friday 18th School will close for the 
Christmas  Holidays. There will be no 
After School Club on this day. 

(We re-open on Monday 4th January) 


